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City Invites Public to Ribbon-Cutting 
Ceremony for Chelsea Pocket Park  
New Outdoor Space Funded by 2020 Capital Plan 

WHO:   City of El Paso  
WHAT:   Ribbon-Cutting Ceremony  
WHEN:   10 a.m. Wednesday, January 29, 2025 
WHERE:  Chelsea Pocket Park, 819 Chelsea St.  

The City of El Paso invites the community to a ribbon-cutting ceremony 
celebrating the completion of Chelsea Pocket Park, the newest addition to 
Central El Paso’s public spaces. 
The project, managed by the City’s Capital Improvement Department, 
transformed the area into a vibrant pocket park featuring:  

• A gathering space with a metal canopy  
• Construction of new sidewalks  
• Planting of new trees and shrubs along with the installation of a new 

irrigation system  
• New lighting for the park  
• Installation of park benches, picnic tables, trash receptacles, pet 

waste dispensers, and bike racks  
• Parking area  

Pocket parks like Chelsea offer significant benefits to the community by 
providing a welcoming space for social gatherings, recreation, and 
community engagement in areas where full-size parks aren’t feasible. 
With a budget of approximately $1.5 million, this project was funded 
through the 2020 Capital Plan and aligns with the City of El Paso’s 
commitment to enhancing quality of life through recreational, cultural, and 
educational opportunities. 
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